JULIUS & PERNELLA UNION SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION
P.O. BOX 743
BYRON GEORGIA 31008
JPUSF2011@YAHOO.COM

		September 8, 2023
		Dear Alishia, Camille, Malik & Zoe:
		Congratulations!
You have been selected as a recipient of the 2023-2024 JPUSF Scholarship. We are excited to welcome Camille and Zoe, for the first time and to congratulate our returning students, Alishia and Malik, for another successful school year.
The scholarship is $540 total; $60 paid monthly via PayPal (Sep 2023-May 2024). Monthly disbursements for second semester are contingent upon your verification as a full-time student with a 2.5 or greater G.P.A. If there are any changes made to your fall schedule, please contact Ms. Patti immediately at (314) 623-7612.
	Establish a daily routine and stick with it:
· Set a designated time to wake up, get dressed & eat breakfast.
· Make a to-do list; setting goals for each day.
· Create a distraction-free study space.
· Attend all classes and review notes each day.
· Peep the syllabus and stay ahead as long as you can.
· Try to socialize and get involved around the campus.
· Set a designated bedtime to ensure you get plenty of restful sleep.
Scripture of the month: “Whatever you do, work heartily, as for the Lord and not for men”-Colossians 3:23
Quote of the month: “Take it all one day at a time and enjoy the journey.” – Kristi Barlett

Your family is praying and rooting for you to thrive in every moment and to remain true to yourself.  We are confident that if you put forth your best effort, that you will succeed.
If you haven’t done so already, join our scholarship foundation’s FB page at www.facebook.com/groups/jpusf.

Ericka Hoskin
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